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April 3, 2008 
 
 
 
Deborah Gregory 
Senior Researcher/Writer 
Executive Council, Executive Support 
Cabinet Secretariat 
Government of Newfoundland and Labrador 
P.O. Box 8700  
St. John’s, NL    A1B 4J6 
 
Dear Debbie:   
 

Re. Contact with Results to Patients with No Original Test 
 Conducted in the Province as Recorded in ER\PR Database 

 
This is regarding the patient listing (containing names of three patients from the Western Regional 
Integrated Health Authority (WRIHA)) attached to Memo of April 1st, 2008, from Robert Thompson.  
There were conflicting reports about whether or not they had an original ER\PR result.    
 
I have spoken to Donna Hicks, Regional Director of Quality and Risk Management for WRIHA, and 
discussed all cases.  The response that you will receive from Susan Gillam, CEO WRIHA, will 
represent the positions of both WRIHA and Eastern Health on these patients.     
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Patricia Pilgrim 
Chief Operating Officer 
Cancer Care, Quality and Risk Management 
 
PP/eds 
 
C.C.: Donna Hicks, WRIHA 
 Heather Predham, ERIHA  
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